
LAFCO MEMORANDUM 

SANTA BARBARA LOCAL AGENCY FORMATION COMMISSION 

105 East Anapamu Street • Santa Barbara CA 93101 • (805) 568-3391 • Fax (805) 568-2249 

April 5, 2018 (Agenda) 

TO: 

FROM: 

Each Member of the Commission 

Paul Hood� 
Executive Officer 

SUBJECT: Report on the Pending Application to Form the San Antonio Basin Water

District 

This is an Informational Report. No Action is Necessary 

Landowners in the San Antonio Basin Water District are preparing to submit a Petition to form a 
California Water District. The draft petition is included with this staff report as Exhibit A. Also 
included are two maps of the proposed district and the ground water basins in the area (Exhibits

B and C). 

Staff is working with the proponents and the County Surveyor's Office to complete the map and 
legal description prior to circulation of the petition and submittal of the LAFCO application 
packet. The formation process for California Water Districts, is initiated by a petition signed by 
the holders of title to a majority of land that is capable of using water beneficially for irrigation, 
domestic, industrial, or municipal purposes, and that can be serviced from common sources of 
supply and be the same system of works. 

The purpose of the proposed district would be to provide a public agency with the powers and 
abilities to. among other things, (i) administer, develop, construct and operate projects and 
programs to enhance water supplies to help stabilize the groundwater conditions in the Basin. 
and (ii) advance groundwater management and conservation programs and thereby pursue 
stabilizing the Basin and sustaining its resources for the beneficial use of all who use water 
within the proposed District. The need for local groundwater management was highlighted with 
adoption of the Sustainable Groundwater Management Act of 2014 (Water Code§ 10720 et seq .. 
"SGMA''). which requires for the San Antonio Basin that certain groundwater management 
actions be taken within the next approximately five years. This District will provide a 
governmental structure for local control and management within the proposed District to take 
appropriate actions to comply with SGMA in coordination with the Los Alamos CSD and 
Vandenberg Air Force Base and with the advice of the Santa Barbara County Water Agency. 
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